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This week in Nursery... 

We have been finding out about harvest. The children have been learning about 

different foods that are harvested. We also made and continued patterns using harvest 

items. In family group we read the story of the “Little Red Hen”. The children were 

learning about words that rhyme and trying to sort pictures or rhyming words. During 

maths we have been practising counting groups of objects. Each day the children have 

been practising recognising and writing their names.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Next week in Nursery...  

We will continue to read the story the “Little Red Hen”.  

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 

Thursday 11
th

 October The photographer will be in school to take school photos. 

 

 

 
 

 

Homework 

As the children have been learning about rhyming words this week, please find 

attached some activities about rhyme that you could talk about with your child at 

home. 

 

Thank you   


